
Centennial is currently working in Boulder to design 
drainageway improvements, flood mitigation measures, 
and develop a multi-use path along Elmer’s Twomile 
Creek from Goose Creek to Glenwood Drive. 

The project requires new roadway and drainage struc-
tures, path design, environmental and cultural resources 
coordination and mitigation, public involvement, surveys 
and right-of-way acquisition.   

Overview:   Roadway and Drainage  Structures, 
Drainage and Path Design; Environ-
mental / Cultural Coordination and Miti-
gation;  Public Involvement; Surveys; 
ROW Acquisition 

 
Owner: City of Boulder, CO 

Completion: 2009 (Projected)  

Due to a confined drainageway and bordering high-
density residential and commercial properties, this pro-
ject requires close coordination between many disci-
plines and demonstrates Centennial’s ability to respond 
to the client’s desire to accommodate the adjacent prop-
erty owners through public process.  Project design is 
underway and within budget. 

 

Project Description 

Elmer’s Twomile  
Greenway Project 



Denver Area: 
Mark Post, PE 

5420 Ward Road, Suite 125 
Arvada, CO  80002 

720-279-7250 
mpost@cei02.com 

Structural Engineering & Design 
Roadway Design 

Construction Engineering 
Traffic Engineering 

Intelligent Transportation Systems (ITS) 
Surveys & Right-of-Way 

Information Technology Systems 

SERVICES CONTACTS 

Western Slope: 
Michael Fowler, PE 
P.O. Box 3374 
Glenwood Springs, CO  81601 
970-618-4047 
mfowler@cei02.com 

www.cei02.com  

Elmer’s Twomile Greenways Project Requires Significant Drainage and Floodway Improvements. 


